
 
 

 

 

10 June 2025 

 

Dear Families 

Design Museum Trip – Friday 4 July 2025 

We are delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to attend a special design technology trip to the Design 
Museum in London. This is in recognition of their outstanding commitment to positivity, resilience, community, ambition, 
excellence and curiosity in their Design Technology studies. We have been incredibly impressed with their dedication and 
hard work. 

The trip will take place on Friday 4 July 2025. Students will travel by train to the museum. Please complete the google 
form here.  

Departure: Students will need to be at East Grinstead station for 8.30am 

Return: We aim to return to East Grinstead station by 4.20pm 

Cost: £13 payable on the MCAS App by Monday 23 June 2025 

To ensure a smooth and enjoyable day, please ensure your child comes prepared with the following: 

● Full school uniform 

● A packed lunch and snacks - Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 

● A refillable water bottle 

● A small amount of money (optional) for the museum gift shop. 

We believe this trip will be a fantastic opportunity for your child to further develop their understanding and appreciation 
of design, and to see first-hand the impact of the values they demonstrate in their own work. 

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be found on 
our website. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Croft at scroft@sackvilleschool.org.uk  

Yours sincerely 

Miss S Croft  
KS3 Curriculum Review Lead 
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